
Applications are being accepted for Election Specialists.  Interested parties will submit a cover letter, a current 
resume and a minimum of three references. 

Applications may be submitted to the Board of Elections in person, by U.S. Mail or electronically. Applications 

will be accepted through July 7, 2025. 

In the letter of application, the applicant will disclose any family members who are Trumbull County 
employees, elected officials, Board of Elections members or employees.  See a list of family members here. 

Click here for job description. 

The starting hourly rate is $18.22/hour.  A benefits package is provided for full-time employees. 

The Board of Elections is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

https://boe.co.trumbull.oh.gov/pdfs/family members.pdf
https://boe.co.trumbull.oh.gov/pdfs/Election Specialist.pdf



